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I strongly oppose this measure as it is a clear violation of our constitutional rights. 

With the current back ground checks the age limits restrictions are unreasonable. 

You will send an 18yr old to war but you will. It let him own a firearm. This does not 

make sense. Use the system we have an enforce it. Back the current police and 

policy’s.  

 

Daniel Ficker  


